
Sample Announcements:

Please feel free to use the text below in your church bulletin, emails, and social media to promote 
the Baby Bottle Campaign.

• Week 1 Announcement — Baby Bottle Campaign for A Hope Center
The Baby Bottle Campaign for A Hope Center starts today! This campaign is an easy way to participate 
in the ministry of A Hope Center. Pick up a bottle as you leave today and fill it up with your coins, cash, 
or checks (payable to A Hope Center), then bring them back by [end date].

• Week 2 Announcement — Baby Bottles Due Back
Remember that baby bottle you picked up last week? Keep filling it with coins, cash, or checks (payable 
to A Hope Center). Don’t forget to bring all bottles back to church by [end date] so we can return them 
to A Hope Center. 

• Week 3 Announcement — The Final Day!
Did you bring your bottle back? The Baby Bottle Campaign for A Hope Center ends today, and we’re 
collecting the bottles to return them to A Hope Center. If you forgot to bring your bottle today, you can 
bring it to church next Sunday or drop it off at one of A Hope Center’s locations. 

• Week 4 Announcement — Bring back all your bottles! Thank you!!
Do you still have your Baby Bottle? A Hope Center is counting all the change we raised to help women 
and men in our community facing unplanned pregnancies. Bring your bottle back to church or drop it off 
at one of A Hope Center’s locations so that your change can be counted! If you haven’t had a chance to 
fill your bottle, please return it anyway so it can be used again next year. 

Baby Bottle 

Spare Change. Spares Lives.
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One Center, Many Locations:


